
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 
This week was the last week of the 1st quarter. Report cards will go home on Tuesday, November 

2nd.  

 

This coming Monday and Tuesday, October 25 and 26 are teacher workdays. There is no school 

for students. 

 

Next Thursday we will host a virtual parent night. Teachers will send out links this coming week. 

A 30 minute virtual open house with your child’s team will begin at 6:00 followed by Title I 

information. 

 

Our virtual event will also include information for families of our AG students. If you have a 

student in our AG program please check your email for more information. This meeting will be a 

virtual, self-paced presentation and your attendance will be recorded.  Also, some students might 

bring home a Differentiated Education Plan for you to sign regarding an update in their AG 

services.   Please sign and return these ASAP.  If your child does not have paperwork to sign, 

there has been no change in services or, for 6th graders, it was already signed when services 

changed from pull-out in elementary school to advanced coursework when transitioning to 

middle school. 

 

Girls soccer and boys volleyball will play Wednesday at Northwest Middle and Thursday at 

home against Northern Middle. The football team along with our cheerleaders will be at home on 

Wednesday against Southeast Middle.      

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


